

HANHAM TENNIS CLUB

LTA Accredited Level 3 Head Coach – Neil Britton

Dear Parent/player,

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to Hanham Tennis Club.

On joining the club you will need to complete a **PLAYERS DETAILS FORM** and a **CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORM** which you will find available in the tennis club house next to the courts.

You will find below the instructions required to set up your standing order payments, account details for payment and coach contact details.

To pay for your child's tennis squad **YOU WILL BE REQUIRED TO SET UP A STANDING ORDER** for the appropriate amount (see prices below).

I ask that you set up the standing order to begin on the first day of the month after joining. (For example if you begin mid February you can 'pay as you go' then set up standing order for the first of March).

I am requesting all payments be made on the 1st of every month to ensure all members pay at the same time, this is essential for admin purposes.

Coaching squads run in line with the South Gloucestershire school terms, so no evening tennis squads during the school holidays.

We often run holiday camps and these will be advertised at the club and via our WhatsApp group which you will be linked to.

MONTHLY COACHING FEES 🥬

1 hour squad per week = £24 per month

(2x 1 hour squad per week= £48 per month)
Standing order on the 1st of every month to the Head coach – Neil Britton

Account Details

Neil Britton Lloyds Bank Sort code- 30 – 96 - 61 Acc No - 12410668

Please reference your child's name and squad in the payment

Ie. Billy W = Billy Wednesday
Billy Th = Billy Thursday
Billy Tu = Billy Tuesday

If referencing 2 children please use initial of both children + surname le. H & T Smith = Holly & Tom Smith

Referencing is important particularly in cases where the surname on the payment does not match the player name.

Pricing is based on 39 weeks of tennis sessions (school terms) and spread over 12 monthly payments to help manage the cost of fees. (Sessions termly, payments monthly)

This includes an average of 2 rain days throughout the year, however our rain/bad weather policy is to continue the session unless extreme circumstances prevent access to the courts!

During the school holidays players are welcome to access the Saturday squads free of charge however if this is not your child's usual squad please book in advance the coach.

If you have any further questions about the programme or club, please feel free to call or email me. From April 2023, all junior players on the programme will require a Hanham TC junior membership. You will be able to access all the relevant forms in the tennis club house next to the courts.

Just a few points to be aware of, we would like you to please.....

- Arrive on time / 5 mins prior to the start of the session
- Communicate all absences
- Respect the coaches and please follow their instructions
- Respect each other
- We rarely cancel sessions so please be prepared for all weather conditions throughout the year.

These rules are there to help with the smoothness of each session, group control and effective learning of the players.

I am a very passionate tennis coach and along with performance coach Danny Green, as a coaching team, we aim to provide the best programme possible for every child that attends Hanham TC and I hope that comes across on court so it is a fun experience for all.

We look forward to seeing you at the club.

Many thanks & Best wishes

Neil Britton – Head Coach Hanham TC

Danny Green – Head of Performance

Email - brittontennis72@gmail.com

Mobile - 07398900948

Mobile - 07882821018

Website - hanhamtennisclub.co.uk



PLEASE COMPLETE PLAYER DETAILS AND CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORMS

(HAND ALL COMPLETED FORMS TO HEAD COACH – NEIL BRITTON)

ALL RELEVANT FORMS CAN BE FOUND IN THE TENNIS CLUB HOUSE IN THE STATIONARY
TRAY UNDER THE NOTICE BOARD

For general club info please see website - hanhamtennisclub.co.uk